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‘ Sts - Regarding.
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Sir,

With reference to the Administration's letter

No. 1=}29/97-TuW dated 19th May,1998 on the subject
noted above, I am to inform that a post based rgster
has already been introduced in respect of our Depart=
sme8nt and kept ready for inspection.

Yours faithfurly,
D

it

Programme Officer(ICDS)
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